METRO BLUE LINE EXTENSION COMMUNITY MEETING

HOSTED BY: METROPOLITAN COUNCIL MEMBER REVA CHAMBLIS

Interested in learning about the future of the Blue Line Extension Light Rail Project? Want to provide your voice to the conversation?

This will be a great opportunity for community members to come together and receive a project update from Blue Line Extension staff and talk with Council Member Chamblis.

The Blue Line Extension Project relies heavily on community voices when making decisions about the project, so make your ideas heard and help chart the future of the Blue Line.

For any questions regarding the event, please contact Olufunso (Olu) Oresanya

Olufunso.Oresanya@metrotransit.org

Tuesday, June 29, 2021 from 6:00 – 7:30 PM

Location:

North Hennepin Community College Center for Business Technology (CBT) Grand Hall 7411 85th Avenue North Brooklyn Park, MN 55445

Map/Directions: https://rb.gv/3vtldm

COVID-19 Protocol:

Masks are not required to attend but attendees are encouraged to wear them. Attendees are also reminded to maintain proper social distancing at the event.

Can't make the meeting?
Find more information about the project on our website:

www.BlueLineExt.org.





